
HCR 11 only erases the racist and colonial language in Oregons state song and replaces it with lyrics that do not reflect our state 
history. Not giving misrepresented populations the opportunity to change the whole song is just putting a nice face over our not so 
nice past. This is not restorative justice, it is only covering up our past. It is the improper way to go about repairing what our state 
stands for.


